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Galloway Twp., NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will present a holiday 
choral event featuring a number of choirs from throughout the state of New Jersey on 
Sunday, December 9, 2007 at 7:30 P.M.  The event is set to take place in the I-Wing 
Gymnasium of the Galloway Township campus. 
 
Christmas, Hanukah and Kwanzaa songs will be performed.  Dancers and choirs from 
Toms River, Margate, a special guest choir, the Stockton College Chorus, the Stockton 
Oratorio Society & Chorale will be featured.  The evening includes over 200 performers 
and international elements that incorporate a song to be performed in Korean and the 
evening is highlighted by a Swahili duet by Rev. and Mrs. Kwame Rubadiri, originally 
hailing from Nairobi, Kenya. 
 
Tickets for the concert are $8 for the general public, $6 for senior citizens and students 
with ID.  If the event is not sold out in advance, tickets will be available at the door on 
the evening of the performance.  Tickets may be purchased at the Stockton Performing 
Arts Center Box Office.  For more ticket information call (609) 652-9000 or e-mail 
pac@stockton.edu . 
 
For general event information, call the Stockton’s Office of Arts and Humanities at (609) 
652-4505.  
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